

THANK YOU

Hardly anyone says "Thank You" anymore, so we thought we would tell you how much we appreciate you coming to our hospital.

Our practice is growing at a very rapid rate due to the new patients referred to us by our satisfied clients. We are very honored when a client thinks highly enough of our hospital to recommend it to others.

We wish to reward you for each new client you refer to our hospital. Please fill out your name and address on the lower half of this page and give it to a new client. Your account will be credited \$25.00 for each new client referred.

	(tear off at line)	
Referred by:		
Address:		
Phone:		

WELCOME!

Dear Friend,

We would like to welcome you as a new client to our animal hospital. We hope this is the beginning of a long and valued friendship.

As our main priority is to help maintain your pet's health, we encourage you to communicate with our staff. We look forward to meeting you. Please call for an appointment.

Downers Grove Animal Hospital & Bird Clinic 635 Ogden Avenue Downers Grove, IL 60515 630-968-2812 www.dganimalhospital.com